Hacker, Marsha

From: Peter Gray [peterg@gstaff.com]
Sent: Wednesday, November 30, 2011 5:28 AM
To: Phillips, Rob; Hacker, Marsha; Skidmore, Paul; Weier, Anita; 'lucasdailey@gmail.com’;

'rubenanthonyjr@charter.net’; 'Fixer@chorus.net’; 'jaclyn.lawton@charter.net’,
'rpietz@gmail.com'; 'btrades@sbcglobal.net'
Subject: Comment in support of W. Main St. bicycle contraflow lane

To the Board of Public Works,

| understand that the planned bicycle contraflow lane on the 100 block of West Main Street is being reconsidered.
I wanted to speak up in support of the contraflow lane.

For comparison, the contraflow lane on the 100 block of East Mifflin Street is very successful.

For years, | have regularly traveled the 100 block of East Mifflin Street by car, by bike, and on foot. The improvement in
safe road-sharing behavior by all users has been terrific since the contraflow lane went in.

The 100 block of West Main Street is very comparable to the 100 block of East Mifflin Street, and the benefits would be
similar,

Thank you,
Peter Gray
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